
For Key dates please refer to your emailed
version. For security reasons we no longer
publish this information on our website.

Wenlock’s Weekly Round-Up 
‘     ‘With God’s love, we are lights for the world.’

This Terms Value is: 

Service

 

 

KEY DATES

ATTENDANCE
Well done to Stellar who achieved the highest attendance for the

last week at 97.07%

The attendance for the whole 

school was 93.41%

Our School target is 97%

To date, only 65% of Wenlock Parents
have signed up to Study bugs.  We
would like the take up to be 80%.
Please download the free Study Bugs
app if you have not already done so.

STUDYBUGS

IMPORTANT UPDATE

Dear Families,
We’ve installed a security intercom
at the foyer doors. Please press the
buzzer on arrival—an Admin team
member will verify your visit before
entry. The breakfast and after-
school club entrance is now by the
double doors next to the Serenity
Room.
From this week, Year 5 and 6
students will be dismissed at
3:20pm. Those with Arbor
permission may walk home; others
must be collected. Year 3 and 4
students will continue to be
dismissed at 3:30pm and must be
collected by a responsible adult or
older sibling (with permission on
Arbor). There’s no extra charge for
after-school club attendees due to
the earlier dismissal.
Summer uniform (white polo shirt or
blue checked dress) is now in effect.
Please ensure children still bring a
coat daily, as they will be outdoors
in all weather. Finally, all students
must bring a named water bottle
each day.



We are a Nut Free school for the safety of
our children with nut allergies We would like
to remind parents that most chocolate
spread contains hazelnuts. Please can you
remember to not put chocolate spread in the
children’s lunch boxes. 

Snacks

Wenlocks got talent Uniform Exchange

Level Trust are always grateful for
donations of pre-loved school

uniform.  There is a blue container
in our school reception area which
has details of uniform requested

where items can be placed.
 Thank-you!

Road Safety
To keep children safe, please ensure that 
children are taught how to cross the road

safely, especially outside school and
where there is heavy traffic.

A reminder that drivers must not stop on 
the yellow lines outside of the school.  

Many thanks for sending your children in 
with fruit and vegetables for snack

times and for remembering not to send 
your children in with nut related 

products.
Grapes and cherry tomatoes should be 

sent cut into quarters length-ways to avoid
choking. 

Don’t forget to check our our facebook and X
accounts for all the latest information from Team

Wenlock!

Wenlock’s got talent auditions are
coming up! see the poster below for

details

Congratulations! To Miss Nye for
achieving her SENCO Award

https://www.facebook.com/2283089631920309/
https://x.com/WenlockAcademy


PARENT INFORMATION

 

 

PARENT INFORMATIONPARENT INFORMATION

PE TIMETABLE

Year 3, 4 and 5 homework grids for
Summer term are live on the website
and they can be found under Home

Learning section. Year 6 homework has
been sent home this week.  

HOMEWORK
GRIDS

Please top up dinner money payments in
advance of your child having school

dinner.  
The cost of school dinners is as follows:

£2.75 per day or £13.75 per week. 

If you have a query relating to dinner
money payment, you can contact the

finance team on:
 schooldinner@wenlockacademy.co.uk

Dinner MoneySpare Swimming
Kits

If you have any spare swimming costumes
or swimming trucks you would like to

donate to the school then please drop
them off in the School Office.  

We would be most grateful for any
donations you may have.  Thank-you very

much indeed.

Year 3 - Tuesdays and Thursdays
Year 4 -Thursdays and Fridays

Year 5 -Wednesdays and Fridays
Year 6 - Tuesdays and Wednesdays

Please note Alina Class is
swimming on Wednesdays

https://www.wenlockacademy.co.uk/page/?title=Home+Learning&pid=94
https://www.wenlockacademy.co.uk/page/?title=Home+Learning&pid=94
mailto:schooldinner@wenlockacademy.co.uk


Please ensure that all uniform has
the child’s name inside, otherwise it

will not be able to be identified. 

All Unnamed school uniform will not
be on the gate next week. Please ask

reception for missing items



VE DAY
80th Anniversary

Thursday 8  of May th

2025

1945 2025

Pineapple chicken Rundown and rice

or

Sweet potato coconut bean

stew with rice and sweetcorn

With

Celebrational VE cake

Jacket potato and pasta are also available





Hello

Thank
you

Please

Sorry

Bye

Language of
the month Polish

Witam

Dziękuję

Proszę

Przepraszam

Do Widzenia










